
 
Satellite Dish Policy 
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(Replaces policy of August 1, 2005) 

 
Meadow Lake Association, by law, cannot deny co-owners from installing satellite dishes. Our 
By-laws were written before satellite dishes were an option. Co-owners may install the dishes in 
lieu of using Comcast cable. Meadow Lake Board of Directors has established the following 
policy and recommended procedures: 
 

1. If you wish to have a satellite dish installed, the co-owner must write a letter to the 
Meadow Lake Board.  Please mail letters to 24678 Lake Meadow Drive. 

 
2. The co-owner is responsible for the contact of the dish companies. All agreements for 

installation and payment of dish are a co-owner responsibility. 
 
3. Location of the dish, on your unit, has to have Board member approval, before the final 

installation. There are certain locations of our buildings that the dish cannot be 
installed on. It is understood that the best position for installation is a southwest 
location. That location will vary, depending on which side of the street and what unit 
you live in.  There will be no installations on any rooftops or grounds. 

 
4. If a dish is installed without location approval from the Board, the co-owner will be 

required to remove the dish, at co-owner expense. 


